
In our learning this week…  

In literacy we will be reading the story of Stickman.  

Using our phonic knowledge, we will be learning to 

write simple sentence.  

In phonics we will be introducing the digraphs: sh, ch, 

th and ng, We will also be learning to write and  

recognise the tricky word ‘we’. 

In maths we will be learning about number bonds, we 

will be finding all the possibilities of addition pairs to 

5.  

The children will have the opportunities to create 

their own characters from the story of stickman. 

In our learning next week… 

We will be using the story of ‘One Snowy Night’ to  
describe the characters. We will be using the story 

to discuss the changes of weather in Winter. 

In phonics we will be learning the sounds: ai, ee, igh 

and oo.  

In maths we will be learning amount the numbers 6,7 

and 8. We will be learning about one more and one 

less than  these numbers.  

In PE we will be continuing our learning with ‘Let’s 
Move’.  Moving our body’s in different ways and nego-
tiating space when we move.  

 

Key Dates 

Wednesday 8th January  

Forest School begins, every Wednesday 

for term 3. 

W/C Monday 20th January  

Art Week 

Tuesday 21st January  

2pm Reception Stay & Play  

Followed by Maths Workshop 

Tuesday 4th February – 2pm – 4pm  

Cobham’s Children’s Art Gallery – 

Friday 7th February  

Non Uniform Day -  Bring a Bottle 

please! 

Friday 14th February  

End of term 

 

Welcome back to term 3… 

We hope you all had a restful and relaxing break. 

Thank you for all our thoughtful gifts, vouchers and wine for 

Christmas. We were very grateful to all of you.  

Forest School 

Forest School starts this week, please see my emails sent out 

regarding clothing. 

Any problems, please let me know.  

PE Kits 

Please send in PE kits ready for our PE lesson on Friday.  

Some parents have been asking to wash these weekly. Please note 

these are used once per week for a short indoor PE session  and 

therefore PE kits will be sent home at the end of each term to 

be washed,  
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